
 

TNR ANNUAL REPORT FOR FY 2021 

The Borough of Highlands, working with the MCSPCA and 33 Cat Colony Managers, successfully 

trapped 4 cats during the period of January 2021 through December 2021. As of December 31, 

2021, there were 149 registered cats in Managed Colonies. This is down from 168 cats in FY 

2020.  

 

Our Memorandum of Understanding with the MCSPCA was updated on April 5, 2019 to include 

up to 100 cats per year paid for by a private donation directly to MCSPCA. Therefore, the first 

100 cats are at no cost to the taxpayers. 

 

The Highlands TNR Program is usually explained during the spring TNR public meeting at the 

Community Center located at 42 Snug Harbor. This year due to COVID19, this flyer will outline 

where we are with the program. Over the years, several Colony Managers and others have 

reached out to MCSPCA to alert them of areas where cats congregate. Contact details for 

MCPCA are listed below. 

 

The breakdown of the trapped cats with status is listed below:  

 

Program Outcome Total # % Total 2021 2020 2019 2018 2017 2016 

Adopted 85 34% 13 1 33 18 2 18 

Deceased/Euthanized 14 6% 0 0 2 1 0 11 

Released 149 60% 9 3 34 30 24 77 

Program Total 248 100% 22 4 69 49 26 106 

MCSPCA TNR Animal Control Officers can be reached at 732-542-0040, at the prompt 

choose option 8 if you have questions or concerns. 

Email: TNR@monmouthcountyspca.org 

MCSPCA Website: www.monmouthcountyspca.org/services/spay-neuter-clinic/ 
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